
Selectmen’s minutes of meeting December 28, 2020 
 
Members present: Brian O’Rourke, George Riley, Mark Newman, Joanne Grybosh by remote 
 
Members absent: Dolores Harasyko, Admin. Asst. 
 
Called to order at 7:00 p.m.   
 
Remote participation information provided for the public. 
 
Reviewed and signed minutes of meeting. 
 
Reviewed and signed purchase orders. 
 
Discussed allowing KP Law duel representation between the Mass Audubon Society and the Town 
of Sandisfield regarding the Minery Estate on Cold Spring Road. 
Nina Carr asked whether the town was liable for any of the clean up costs. Brian responded that 
we are not. 
 
Motion by Brian, second by Mark, passed unanimously to allow KP Law to represent the Town 
and the Audubon Society regarding the Minery Estate on Cold Spring Road. 
 
No future agenda items. 
 
Reviewed mail. 
Reviewed and signed warrants. 
 
Topics not reasonably anticipated by the Chair: 
 
Nina Carr asked about providing a room at the Town Hall Annex for usage of the wifi hotspot, she 
also asked about a cleaning person. 
Brian responded that the board agrees that during this Covid period we do not have the room 
for this usage. We have received applications for a cleaning person. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m. 
 
_________________________ 
Brian O’Rourke 
 
_________________________ 
George Riley 
 
_________________________ 
Mark Newman 



 
 
 


